
2018 Mill Levy Override and Bond Proposal

More Information: www.dcsdk12.org/funding   

The Douglas County School District’s Board of Education 
recently voted to place a $40 million Mill Levy Override (MLO) 
and $250 million no-new-taxes Bond on the November ballot.

 If passed by voters, this is how the additional funds 
would be invested in our school. 

Mill Levy Override Dollars 

would be used to:
• Make teacher and sta� pay more 

competitive with neighboring school 
districts

• Add counselors for our students

Bond Dollars would be used 
to make much needed repairs 
and upgrades to our building, 
such as:

• Install new generator for 
emergency systems

• Repair and upgrade heating and 
cooling systems and components

• Repair and upgrade �re 
alarm system

• Repair roo�ng
• Replace interior door hardware

Douglas County School District 
would also evaluate our building 
for additional repairs that would 
make our learning environment as 
productive as possible for our 
students.

Additional funding would also 
enhance Safety and Security at all 
DCSD schools.

MLO/Bond funding would be used 
by DCSD to upgrade Information 
Technology and Transportation and 
o�er more student programming 
opportunites.
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